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TO: Nick Colucci, Director of Infrastructure Services 

COMPANY: Town of Erin 

OUR FILE: B5095D – Reconstruction of Station Street and Replacement of Bridge No.2064 

 and Dam Control Structure, Hillsburgh 

FROM: Oz DiCarlo, P. Eng. 

DATE: April 20, 2020 
 
 
MESSAGE/SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONS: 
 
 
This notice is to advise you that the Town of Erin will be proceeding with the reconstruction of 
Station Street and replacement of Bridge 2064 and Dam Control Structure in Hillsburgh. This 
work will be commencing on or about the week of May 4, 2020 and will be completed by end of 
October, 2020. 
 
Please note that Station Street from Trafalgar Road to 360 metres south (just past Hillsburgh 
Library entrance) will be closed to through traffic during the construction period. Local access on 
both sides of the earthen dam and bridge structure will be maintained with interruptions at 
various times. Above all, the Contractor will ensure access to the Hillsburgh Fire Hall is maintained at 
all times during construction. 
 
The above notice was sent to the following: 
 
 
cc: Jim Sawkins, Fire Chief, Town of Erin 
 County of Wellington OPP 
 Wellington-Dufferin Student Transportation Services 
 Ambulance Dispatch  
 EMS Guelph-Wellington  
 Scott MacDougall, Solid Waste Services, County of Wellington  
 Bronte Construction 
 
 


